Dear Families.

As a part of the "village" focus at Cyber Village Academy, we are asking that each child participate in community and service activities throughout the school year – it is quite possible that they are involved in one of these activities already. Students should volunteer regularly throughout the year. Students are not assigning a certain amount of volunteer hours or activities, but hope that everyone will find something they enjoy doing to help others...and do it often (weekly, monthly, etc. depending on the activity).

In advisory, students will receive a handout with possible volunteer activities. This is not an extensive list by any means, just something to help you get started.

Students will also be completing a journal based on their volunteer activities. This journal is not only to keep students accountable, but it is a way for them to really reflect on what they are doing. The journal will help students see the growth in themselves, how much they are contributing to the community, and understand their importance to others. We are also asking that parents read the journal entries and sign off on each one. Advisors will address how students can keep track of their journals, as they will need them for the Community and Service Fair.

At the end of the year, we will be having a Community and Service Fair to celebrate the efforts of the students. This fair will be on Wednesday, June 3 (more information on that will come later).

Students should collect brochures and pamphlets from the organizations where they volunteering to help make their Community and Service display.

If you have any questions or concerns about Community and Service, please don't hesitate to contact your child's advisor.

Thank you for all of your support,

The CVA Staff